DRAFT TEMPLATE
Date (letter to be sent after execution of franchise agreement) 
Dear Valued Customer:

The County of Los Angeles Board of Supervisors recently awarded a seven year non-exclusive commercial franchise agreement to FRANCHISEE NAME to provide trash collection and recycling services to all residents, multi-family properties and businesses that use bins or dumpsters and roll-off boxes in the unincorporated areas of the County beginning July 1, 2012.  We are proud to be selected as a non-exclusive commercial franchise waste hauler and are committed to continue to provide quality trash collection and recycling service to our customers. 
As part of the new franchise agreement, you are eligible to receive free recycling service, on-site consultations, and other waste reduction programs. Please refer to the attached subscription order and bill of rights to view your service details. 

FRANCHISEE NAME has been serving the unincorporated areas of the County for many years and we take great pride in enhancing the quality of our service. If you have any questions or would like to subscribe to free recycling service, please contact our Customer Service Department at (800) XXX-XXXX, Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
